
Wednesday, 3rd January - 10-12pm - Rendezvous - WI Hall.  All welcome!

Monday, 8th January - 10-11am - Salsacise/KeepFit - WI Hall.  Everyone welcome.  Come along to wake 
up the body and find your happy space…  We have a big screen to work from, move along with Rosemary 
Conley and good Latin music.  Move and shake at your own pace, great fun.  No need to book, a small 
charge will be made.  Contact Laura 790901.   

Tuesday, 9th JanuaryTuesday, 9th January - 7.30pm - Film Night – WI Hall.  We will be showing 'Dream Horse' the true, 
heartwarming story of how a village bought a racehorse.  Starring Damien Lewis and Toni Collette.

Saturday, 13th JanuarySaturday, 13th January - 10.30am - WI Hall ‘The Super Mario Bros Movie’ PG.  Come along and dress up 
in your Super Mario Costumes or T-shirts, bring your action figures, your friends and your parents and enjoy 
the film together up on the big screen.  Special refreshments will be provided.  There is no charge for this 
New Year treat.  Then In the afternoon, we are having a feel-good double bill so come to both or just one.  
We are showing 'Sunshine on Leith' which has a soundtrack from The Proclaimers at 1pm and the West 
End production of Billy Elliot at 3pm.  Special refreshments will be served.  Donations gladly accepted!!

Tuesday, 23rd JanuaryTuesday, 23rd January - 7pm - WI Hall.  Ulgham Village Association AGM.  Everyone is welcome.  We 
catch up with all the groups in the Parish and are open to ideas for the New Year's programme.

Thursday, 25th January - 7.30pm - Gardening Club - WI Hall.  
This is the Gardening Club’s AGM when we plan our programme 
for the rest of the year. 

              The Gardening Club’s Christmas wreath making event!

St John’s Church services will be:

- 1st and 3rd Sundays Holy Communion at 11am.- 1st and 3rd Sundays Holy Communion at 11am.

There will not be a service on 21st January.  There will be a ‘Churches Together’ service at Holy Trinity, 
Widdrington at 9.30am for the Week of Prayer for Christian Unity (18th-25th January).

Please remove Christmas wreaths from the churchyard by 27th January.  Thank you.

Keeping in touch


